From: McDonald, Neil 
Sent: 17 October 2016 12:28
To: 'mariagrant@perceptionsgb.com'
Cc: Young, Tony; Beaumont, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: 200 Kilburn High Road Planning notice (ref 2015/2328/P)

Dear Ms Grant

Thank you for your email about a discrepancy on the decision notice you have received regarding the above permission. I have checked the approved plans and agree with you that the dimension quoted for the extended first floor plan as referred to in “informative 1” on the decision notice is incorrect and should read 4.95 metres rather than 3.9 metres.

I would apologise for this discrepancy but am afraid it is not possible to amend a decision notice once this has been published as this would result in more than 1 version of the document being in circulation within the public arena.

However I do hope that this email read in conjunction with the decision notice already published will serve to reassure you that it is the approved plans upon which the decision rests and not the informative which is merely advisory. I will be placing a copy of this email on the public file which is visible on the Council’s website along with the rest of the application documents.

Regards,

-- 
Neil McDonald 
Planning Solutions Team Manager 

Telephone: 020 7974 2061
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From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning application.  You can still find out about planning applications:

         on new improved posters on lamp posts 
         by signing up to planning e-alerts
         in the planning section of the Camden Account 

         through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High 

 
You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.
 
From: Maria Grant [mailto:mariagrant@perceptionsgb.com] 
Sent: 16 October 2016 13:18
To: Clark, James; Planning; Watson, Ed (C&E directorate)
Subject: 200 Kilburn High Road Planning notice

Dear James/ Mr Watson

200 KILBURN HIGH ROAD – Decision notice typo mistake.

It appear that there is a typo mistake on the decision notice – I have highlighted where the mistake has been made, therefore I should be grateful if you could correct it and send it back to us.

Many thanks

Kind regards

Maria Gloria Grant

ARB - RIBA Chartered Architect – Dip Arch – BA Architecture

Interior Designer – HND

PERCEPTIONS

Architectural and Design Services
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Tel:    +44 (0)208 201 9818                                   
Fax:    +44 (0)208 458 0578                                              
Cell:  +44 (0)795 040 3547           
Email:     

mailto:mikegrant@perceptionsgb.com" 
mariagrant@perceptionsgb.com

Website: www.perceptionsgb.co.uk

 

This email and its attachments are confidential and may contain legally privileged information and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed.  

If you are not the intended recipient, you must take no action based upon them, nor may you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error.



